
Joseph Pollio

Grafton VT 05146

April 11, 2019

Town of Chester, VT

Regarding the Letter written to the Town of Chester pursuant to 19 VSA 971, and signed by 

approximately 260 residents of the State of Vermont, regarding the condition of Chester Road, aka 

Route 35 in Chester, the attached Town of Chester Newsletter, April-June Spring 2019, on the first page 

the Town Manager Message, adequately responds to the concerns expressed in the attached letter. 

Provided the Town of Chester performs as stated and does this timely, that is this year, the demands of 

the attached letter are satisfied in our opinion. 

I, the undersigned, am the person who initiated this effort under 19 VSA and speak for many of the 

person who signed the letter. 

  

Regards,

Joseph Pollio

Resident of Grafton 


